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INDIA – 

Thank you letters 

 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
 

In the middle of the summer thank you letters from three young women arrived to World Prayer Day and 

SB Foundation, which jointly pay for these students’ nursing education. They tell us that they are in the 

second year of their three-year education leading to a diploma. Thereafter six months mandatory intern-

ship will follow, and then they are ready to serve civil society or work in a medical institution.  All three 

girls express their great gratitude for the support, which enables them to realize their dream to become 

registered nurses. They are now totally focused on doing their best; they also thank you on behalf of their 

impoverished parents who are not able to afford the school tuition. The girls’ names are Durba, Kalpana, 

and Sapma. What a joy to be able to support such motivated youngsters! 
       

A WARM THACK YOU To each and everyone who supports SB Foundation’s work!  

Greetings from SB Foundation and us on the Board, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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